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Head Teacher:-    Mrs L Sixsmith  

St. Anne’s C.E. Primary School 
After- School Safety 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
With the onset of the darker nights, it has become a little difficult for staff 
supervising the exit of after- school activities to monitor which children are allowed 
to walk home after the club unaccompanied.   
 
Naturally, this decision is at parental discretion, but it would be most useful if we 
could maintain a log of this in school, as the safety of our pupils is paramount. 
 
To this end, please could you complete the reply slip below and return it by 
Wednesday 20th September. In the inevitable event of a ‘one-off’ change of plan, 
perhaps you would be good enough to inform the school office on the day.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. L. Sixsmith 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
My child is allowed to walk home unaccompanied, following after-school 
clubs or booster sessions. 
 
NAME OF CHILD:_________________________________________________________ 
 
 
SIGNATURE OF PARENT/CARER: ________________________________________ 
 
 
My child is not allowed to walk home unaccompanied, following after-
school clubs or booster sessions. 
 
NAME OF CHILD:_________________________________________________________ 
 
 
SIGNATURE OF PARENT/CARER: ________________________________________ 
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Bishop Auckland 
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Minds to learn, Hearts to care 
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